
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION AND RENEWAL 
2016 – 2017 (September 1–August 31) 

 

 
 
Membership dues for new and continuing members of the Madison Academic Staff Network 
(MASN) are $10. Benefits of being a member include chances to meet academic staff from 
outside your area, learning more about the richness of our campus, and attendance at the Fall 
Breakfast and Spring Meeting & Luncheon. 
 
 
 (Please print) 
 
Name:                                                                                  
                                                    (First)   (Middle initial)                         (Last) 
 
Campus address:    
 

Campus email:    
 

Campus phone:    
 

Please circle one of the following:           New Member              Continuing Member 
 
 

You may pay for your membership either by check or online using Square®. Our membership 
coordinator will send confirmation of your membership after your payment is received. 
 

To pay by check, please make check payable to MASN  
Send check and completed application to: 
Madison Academic Staff Network 
Box 511, Memorial Union 
800 Langdon Street 
Madison, WI 53706 
(Please don’t send cash!) 
 

To pay online via Square®, click here (https://madisonacademicstaffnetwork.org/membership/) to 
be redirected to the payment site (NOTE: There is a $0.28 transaction fee to use this option). 
 
Once you have joined, your email will be added to the membership list; then, 1-3 times each 
month you will be notified about our upcoming events. Please check your Spam folder if 
you are not getting these messages.  
 
Please make note that our mailbox is not checked on a daily basis and also that it may take 
some time for your check to post to your account. 

 
 

https://madisonacademicstaffnetwork.org/membership/


Madison Academic Staff Network Spring 2017 Events 
 
 
With the exception of the Fall Breakfast and Spring Luncheon, all Madison Academic Staff 
Network events are free and a great way to learn more about “the Network”. Please bring a 
friend or someone from your unit to see what we’re all about! 
 
 

Snowshoe/Walk on the Lake 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legislative Update from ASPRO 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guided Tour of the Chazen Museum of Art 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASN Annual Spring Meeting and Luncheon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

24 

 
October February This event features a snowshoe walk (or regular walk–snowshoes not 

required!) on Lake Mendota with academic staff colleagues. Check website 
for more details. Register here: https://goo.gl/forms/Q6Z5CqNI38z5RQuR2 
 

 3:30pm–5:30pm, Meet at Memorial Union/Outdoor UW 
 

 
 

14 

 
October March 

Academic Staff Professional Representation Organization (ASPRO) 
representative, Kathi Kilgore, will give a legislative update to academic 
staff.  ASPRO is a not-for-profit, membership-driven, professional 
organization that represents the UW System academic staff and their 
interests to the State Legislature, the Governor, the Board of Regents, and 
the public.  
 

  12:00–1:00pm, Union South (check TITU) 
 

 
 

 

13 

April Join academic staff colleagues as we’re guided by a docent through 
highlights of the permanent collections of this jewel of a museum in our 
very own backyard. 
 

 11:30am–12:45pm, Meet at Chazen’s Mead Witter Lobby 
 

  
 

 
 

 

3 

May 
Come join your MASN colleagues for information, networking, business, 
good food and company! Guest Speaker: Donald Moynihan, Director, La 
Follette School of Public Affairs.  
Please register here: https://goo.gl/forms/6Kuk7aqkZ2BdlEIK2 
 

 11:30am–1:00pm, University Club 
 

  
 

https://goo.gl/forms/Q6Z5CqNI38z5RQuR2
https://goo.gl/forms/6Kuk7aqkZ2BdlEIK2

	(Please don’t send cash!)

